
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are excited to launch our new Bookbuzz Reading Ambassadors Programme with pupils in Year 7 
and Year 8 this term. 
 
At Hydesville Tower School, we recognise the importance of building a lifelong love of reading in our 
pupils which will benefit both their academic career and emotional wellbeing. All pupils in KS3 follow 
the Accelerated Reader reading programme and we encourage pupils to read a book within their 
skill level every two weeks.  
 
Those pupils who have a particular love of reading can register to become Bookbuzz Reading 
Ambassadors: 
Pupils will receive a book of their choice to keep from this list https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-
we-do/programmes-and-campaigns/bookbuzz/students/bookbuzz-books/ 
Pupils will take part in a variety of activities within school to promote reading, as well as joining 
‘virtually’ with other schools who are also taking part. 
Pupils will receive a badge for their blazer and a certificate of participation which will go into their 
Progress and Achievement folders. 
 
 
Entry costs £3 and spaces are limited. Please pay via the Cognita Connect App from 8:00am on Friday 
25th September in order to secure a place on the programme by Wednesday 30th September. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Booth 
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